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Dear Chairman Weisz and members of the House Human Services Committee, 
  
I am writing as a citizen and believe SB2274 is needed legislation to protect 
North Dakota citizens.  Requiring experimental vaccinations as a condition of 
employment is difficult to contemplate, but this is the situation many have.  These 
requirements were made in haste and panic.  I know decisions I have made in 
haste do not usually work as well as I initially thought.  We are now discovering 
the Covid vaccinations ARE NOT always safe, and we certainly have found out 
they are not effective.  This is the role of the ND legislature to give this matter 
oversight and provide some framework.  This bill accomplishes that. 
 
Please give SB2274 a Do Pass. 
  
Thank you, 
 
Doug Sharbono 
1708 9th St S 
Fargo, ND 58103 
 
 


